
 

Dear State of Nevada TANF Recipients: 

The State of Nevada Division of Welfare and Supportive Services (DWSS) is partnering with non-profit 

agencies throughout the state, utilizing American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) Pandemic Emergency 

Assistance Funds (PEAF), to provide a one-time diaper bundle to children in diapers aged 5 or younger 

and/or pregnant mothers in at least their 6th month of pregnancy for their unborn child(ren), while 

supplies last. 

Your household may be eligible for a PEAF diaper bundle if you: 

• Have a child/children 0-5 years old who are still wearing diapers, or are a mother at least 6 

months pregnant; and 

• Are an active Nevada TANF recipient or eligible member of the TANF household at the time of 

pre-registration; and 

• Have not received any other PEAF diaper bundle from any other source. 

Diaper bundles will include:  

Diapers, Wipes, Diaper Rash Cream and Tote 

Please note: 

• You may only register and receive one diaper bundle allotment per eligible child/pregnant 

mother and cannot register with more than one agency. Each agency has a limited number of 

diaper bundles and the bundles will only be available while supplies/sizes last. 

• By pre-registering for a diaper bundle, the registrant is giving express consent for the agency 

and the Division of Welfare and Supportive Services (DWSS) to share all information provided by 

the registrant for the purpose of verifying eligibility to receive a PEAF diaper bundle and for 

coordination of services. 

• Pre-registering does not confirm eligibility of a PEAF diaper bundle. Once pre-registration has 

been completed, information will be shared with the DWSS to verify eligibility for the PEAF 

bundle. Once eligibility has been determined, the agency will attempt to notify the registrant of 

their eligibility status via phone or email, and if applicable, arrange for pick-up. It is the 

responsibility of the registrant to confirm eligibility with the agency prior to the anticipated 

distribution date. 

• The person picking up the diaper bundle must be an adult household member or an authorized 

representative currently listed on the TANF case. 

• You will be required to provide proof of identity at time of receipt of the diaper bundle. 

 

If you are a current TANF recipient and interested in receiving a diaper bundle for your eligible child(ren) 

you will need to pre-register with the agency closest to your physical address. Please see the agency list 

below and reach out using the contact information provided. 

 



For Southern Nevada/Clark County residents, please contact the agency located closest to your physical 

address: 

Baby’s Bounty      

3400 West Desert Inn Road, #8    

Las Vegas, NV 89102     

Phone: 702-485-2229     

Email: TANF@babysbounty.org    

Preregister at: https://www.babysbounty.org/tanf 

 DreamHERS 

 6330 McLeod Drive, Suite 7 

 Las Vegas, NV 89120 

 Phone: (702) 786-3731 

 Preregister at the email below:  

 Email: Dreamherslv@gmail.com   

 

Nevada Partners      

690 West Lake Mead Blvd.     

North Las Vegas, NV 89030     

Schedule to preregister: Call: (702) 844-8000 / Ask for Yvette or Aneesah 

 

For Nye County residents, please contact the following agency: 

 

Nevada Outreach Training Organization 

621 S. Blagg      

Pahrump, NV 89048    

Nevada Outreach Training Organization 

 1120 Globe Mallow Lane 

 Tonopah, NV 89049 

Schedule to preregister: Call: (775) 751-1118 x109 or email: jbarlow@nevadaoutreach.org 

       

For residents in the following Northern Nevada locations (Washoe County, Carson City, Douglas County, 

Churchill County, Storey County, and Lyon County) please contact: 

 

Women and Children’s Center of the Sierra 

3905 Neil Road, #2 

Reno, NV  89502 

Phone: 775-825-7395 

Preregister in-person at the above address Mon.-Thurs. 9-5 and Friday 9-1 or email 

kristie@waccs.org to request a pre-registration packet. 

 

For TANF recipients residing in Lincoln County, White Pine County, Lander County, Mineral County, 

Pershing County, Humboldt County, Elko County, Eureka County and Esmerelda County, please send an 

email to: NVTANF-RFA@dwss.nv.gov with the following information: 

In the SUBJECT LINE type: DIAPER BUNDLE REQUEST 

• CASE UPI / CASE Number 

• First and Last Name of Head of Household on the Case 

• Zip Code of your CURRENT Physical Address 

• Contact phone number 

• Active Email address 

The anticipated month of distribution is tentatively May 2022, so pre-register as soon as possible. 
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